
Titahi Bay Residents Association Inc

19 April 2022

Memo

To: Trevor Robinson, Hearing Panel Chair

From: Graeme Ebbett, Chairman, Titahi Bay Residents Assn 

Subject: Response to the memo of Steward McKenzie 12 April 2022

The information the panel has received is incorrect.

The Titahi Bay fossil forest Map 35 version provided is an illegal substitution for the Court-Ordered 
Map 35 and the matter between Wellington Region Council and Titahi Bay Residents Assn is as-
yet unresolved.

Yours faithfully

Graeme Ebbett
Chairman
Titahi Bay Residents Assn Inc


